Bath
Elementary
School

2450 Bible Road. Lima, OH 45801 Phone (419) 221-1837 FAX (419) 221-3937
Dear Parents:

First and foremost, let me thank you from the bottom of my heart for your partnership during this time of

online learning. This has not been an easy time for anyone, yet parents and staff have risen to the challenge
of providing the best education possible for our children given the circumstances. | am extremely proud to
be your child’s principal and wish the end of the school year could have ended differently. That being said,
times are different and require us to think and respond accordingly. Below you will find several important
end of year items. Please read and follow them carefully to ensure the safety and health of our community.

e The last day for online learning is going to be Friday, May 15.
If your child has missing assignments, they will have until May 22 to get those completed and turned into
their teacher.

e Parent pickup of student items and drop off of books, computers, etc.
In order to limit the number of people in the elementary building at one time, we have assigned specific
times and procedures for each family to come pickup their child’s items and drop off the school’s supplies.
Only one adult will be permitted to enter the building per student. No students will be permitted to enter the
building. Parents will need to come during their designated date and time below. We are asking you to park
in the bus lot and enter/exit the door with the child’s grade noted on the attached map. Please go to your
child’s classroom. All of your child’s items to be taken home will be on your child’s desk with their name
on it. Please take the items that are on your child’s desk and return all school items, ie. textbooks, library
books, computers, chargers, etc., on to your child’s desk. If at all possible, we would ask you please wear a
mask and gloves during this time.
Assigned dates and pickup times: If your child’s last name starts with:

o A-B-Monday, May 18 from 8:00 — 11:00 AM
C — Monday, May 18 from 12:00 — 3:00 PM
D- F — Monday, May 18 from 4:00 — 7:00 PM
G-H — Tuesday, May 19 from 8:00 — 11:00 AM
I-L — Tuesday, May 19 from 12:00 — 3:00 PM
M — Tuesday, May 19 from 4:00 — 7:00 PM
N-R —Wednesday, May 20 from 8:00 — 11:00 AM
S — Wednesday, May 20 from 12:00 — 3:00 PM
T-Z — Wednesday, May 20 from 4:00 — 7:00 PM
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e Grade cards
Elementary grade cards will be mailed the first week of June.

e OneView Parent Portal for 2020-2021school year.
If you have any changes over the summer with phone numbers, your child’s health, your address, etc., please
log on to the OneView Parent Portal you created last May and make the necessary changes. This will allow
us to stay up to date on all information on all of our students. The OneView Parent Portal can be found by
going to the Bath website: www.bathwildcats.org and clicking on the registration tab on the left. Once you
are there, you will click on the submit and view online forms and then you will click on the student
demographics and EMA. Here is where you will need to update any changes that have occurred over the
summer.

e KG screening for the 2020-2021school year:
Our KG screening dates have been moved from May to August. All registered KG students will be
assigned a KG screening date and time. Letters with exact times, dates and information regarding screenings
will be mailed to parents in June.
o To be eligible, a child must be 5 years old on or before August 1, 2020. If you have a child
who meets this qualification:
= Visit www.bathwildcats.org and click on the registration link on the upper left hand

side of the screen.

* Provide the elementary office with the child’s birth certificate (which includes
mother’s maiden name), social security card, immunization information, custody
papers (if applicable including all pages of the document and the judge or magistrate’s
signature), and three documents providing proof of residence in the Bath Local School
District. All of these items must be submitted to the elementary before kindergarten
screening takes place. The preferred methods of getting these documents to our
office are:

e Fax-—419-221-3937

e Scan the documents and email them to kdgscr@bathwildcats.org

e Take a picture of the documents and email them to kdgscr@bathwildcats.org

e If you need to come in for us to make copies, please come between the hours
of 7:00 AM and 3:00 PM Monday — Friday starting the week of May 11.

I hope all are doing well and staying healthy.

Sincerely,

Chris Renner
Bath Elementary School Principal


http://www.bathwildcats.org/
http://www.bathwildcats.org/
mailto:kdgscr@bathwildcats.org
mailto:kdgscr@bathwildcats.org

Please enter here to bus lot to pickup student’s items .
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